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Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 E. Tourigny
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Dear Mr. Utley: S. Long (10A2)

H. Dance, A. Belislc, W. Ruland, RII
Subject: Review of Draft Brunswick Risk-Based Inspection Guide for
Proprietary Information

The enclosed draft Risk-Based Inspection Guide (RIG) has been produced to
assist NRC inspectors in focusing on risk-significant aspects of Brunswick
Steam Electric Plant design and operation. Your Brunswick PRA was used in
preparing the RIG. Because you have marked your PRA as proprietary
information, we have marked the draft RIG as proprietary, pending your review
of its content. We do not believe that we have included any information in
this RIG that is proprietary in nature, and would like to treat the final
version as nonproprietary. Therefore, we request that you review the draft
RIG and inform us of any contents that you believe are proprietary.

We would also be pleased to receive any technical comments or suggestions that
you care to make on the draft. Our Resident Inspector at Brunswick is
receiving a copy for his review, also. Before finalizing the RIG, one of the
authors and NRC's Project Engineer intend to meet with the Resident on site to
conduct inspection activities and review the draft. They could meet with your
staff at that time, if you are interested. Your staff should also feel free
to contact our Project Engineer, Steve Long, at any time to discuss the draft
or the project. He can be reached at (301? 492-3162,

Thank you for your cooperation in providing the necessary information to
produce this RIG and for reviewing the draft.
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Mr. E. E. Utley

The reporting and/or record keeping requirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, OMB clearance is not required
under P. L. 96-511.

Sincerely,

5/

Eamond G. Tourigny, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate II-1

Division of Reactor Projects I/Il

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: See next page
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